
 

 

 

 

 

  

2017 Calendar 
☆ Mar 14 Board Meeting 
☆ Apr 11 Board Meeting 

☆ May 9 Annual Board 
Meeting 

☆ Jun 13 Board Meeting 
☆ Jun 24 Doughnut Social 
☆ Jul 11 Board Meeting 
☆ Aug 5 Party In Our Park 
☆ Aug 8 Board Meeting 
☆ Sep 12 Board Meeting 
☆ Oct 10 Board Meeting 
☆ Nov 14 Board Meeting 
☆ Dec Holiday Lights Contest 
☆ Dec No Board Meeting 

Autumn Meadows 
Homeowner 

Association Newsletter 
Volume 17 March 2017 Issue 03 

Board Meeting Info 
When: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 

Where: Cedar Hills Rec Center 

Time: 7 p.m. 

 

Homeowners and Renters Welcome! 

What: 2 volunteer 
newsletter delivery persons 

Time Requirement: a few 
minutes each month 

Available Routes: Single 
family homes on Jay St. or 
Single family homes on 
Falling Leaf Ct. 

Contact: Please email 
AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com 

Please chase your trash! 
 

When the wind blows on garbage / 
recycling days, please pick up trash 

that escapes your bins. 
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IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

Our Management Company: 
 Bluestone & Hockley 
 www.bluestonehockley.com 
Contact: 
 Darcie Seal 
Phone: 
 (503) 222-3800 X379 
Email: 
 dseal@bluestonehockley.com 

Our Website: 

 autumnmeadowspdx.com 

(where you’ll find pictures, newsletters, meeting 
minutes, downloadable forms, and more) 

Board Meeting Address: 
(our regular meeting place unless stated otherwise) 

 Cedar Hills Recreation Center 
11640 SW Park Way 
Portland, OR  97225 
(right off Cedar Hills Blvd. in Beaverton) 

NON-EMERGENCY DISPATCH 
(Washington County Sheriff) 

(503) 629-0111 

Do you have ideas for the newsletter? 
Email AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com. 
(Limited space, please keep it short and sweet.) 

Community Building 

Your Board members set dates 
for two social events meant to 
bring neighbors together under 
positive circumstances. We're 

planning a Doughnut Social for 
the morning of Saturday, June 
24th and a family friendly Party 
in Our Park for the afternoon 
of Saturday, August 5th. We 

hope you'll plan to attend one 
or both of these events. When 
we get to know each other, 

Autumn Meadows becomes a 
safer, more caring place to 

live.   

Neighbor to neighbor 

Do you need a tree pruned or 
removed, or a stump removed? 

I recommend Bjorn's Tree 
Service, a Hillsboro business. 

They were prompt and 
courteous when they removed 
an over grown bush from our 
back yard. Contact them by 

phone at 503-796-5435 or 
through their 

website, bjornstreeservice.com. 
Contributed by Lois Ramsey, 2-story 

town house resident 

 

Go Green 

$ave Green 
Email AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com 
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